
 

Transport for NSW is building a temporary roundabout on 

Elizabeth Drive in Badgerys Creek, as part of its early 

works program.  

To facilitate this work, we need to remove some vegetation in the construction 

area located along Elizabeth Drive near the Taylors Road intersection.  

This work will include the clearing of trees, bushes, and shrubs. See map for 

further detail on the location of this work. 

The vegetation removal work will take place on Monday 6 December and 

Tuesday 7 December 2021 (weather permitting) with Wednesday 8 December 

2021 as a contingency date.  

Due to the close proximity of this work to Elizabeth Drive, vegetation removal 

work will take place at night between 7pm and 5am when traffic volumes are 

lower.  
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How will the work affect you? 

During this work, there will be speed reduction and traffic lane closures in 

place on Elizabeth Drive from the intersection of Taylors Road to 

approximately 400m to the west. 

Access for local residents will be maintained during the works, however 

residents may experience some delays so please allow extra travel time.  

The noise associated with these activities is not expected to impact residents. 

The work will involve the use of chainsaws, excavators, lighting towers and 

some light vehicles. 

Please adhere to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers 

and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 

livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.  

Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 

For more information 

If you have any enquiries, feedback or concerns, or would like to sign up 

for our emailing list, please: 

1800 517 155

 m12motorway@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 nswroads.work/m12 

This document contains important information about 

road projects in your area. If you require the services of 

an interpreter, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 

them to call the project team on 1800 517 155. The interpreter will then 

assist you with translation. 
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